Dates for your diary
2023

17th July - Sports Week /
Class R Class Trip / Year 6
Picnic in the Park

18th July - Skip to be Fit
19th July - Sports Day

21st July - Leavers’ As-
sembly / School closes for
Summer Holidays at
2.30pm

4th September - Staff
Training Day

5th September - School
re-opens for the Autumn
Term

o, ELEVATE
eYa
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Year 5 visit to York Castle Museum

Year 5 had a great time
visiting York Castle
Museum and Clifford's
Tower as part of their
History topic on 'Crime
and Punishment.'

The children went in
cells once inhabited by
prisoners; heard stories
of some old inmates;
researched the answers
to enquiry questions;
found out about the
infamous highwayman,
Dick Turpin; learnt
about the history of
Clifford's Tower and
looked over the York
skyline from the top of
it.'

Thank you to all the children and
adult helpers for a super trip.
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Year 6 Success

| would like to say a big “Well Done” to all the Year 6 children. They did
fantastically well in their End of Key Stage National Assessments. Our
school results are:-

Key stage 2 comparative report 2023

This information allows you to compare your child’s performance at the
end of key stage 2 with the attainment of other year 6 pupils in our
school and across England.

. Percentage of pupils
Percentage of pupils achieving the
Subject achieving the expected g
expected standard:
standard: school .
nationally
English reading 84% 73%
English grammar, punctuation
gisn & P 72% 72%
and spelling
Mathematics 81% 73%
English writin
B . 75% 71%
(teacher assessment)
Science (teacher assessment) 83% 80%

Rfter School Clubs

After School Clubs will finish this week so there will be no clubs next
week. | would like to take this opportunity to thank my staff for giving
their time to run After School Clubs this year.

PE Week

Next week is PE Week. We have a lot of events planned. There will be
Netball, Cheerleading, Trampolining, Skip2bFit, Ninja Warriors, Boxing,
Cricket, Rugby and Dance for the children to take part in.

Children may come to school in their Sports Kit Monday to Thursday
next week.

| would like to thank Friends of School for funding these opportunities
for the children of our school.
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FOS Mini-Fest

Thank you to everyone who came and supported Mini-Fest last week. It was a
super event and a great success.

Thank you to all the members of Friends of School for their organisation of this
event.

Sports Day

Sports Day will be held on Wednesday 19th July at 1.30pm. It will follow
the normal format and will also include some sports trophy presentations
at the end. When it is finished the children will return to their classes and
come out of school at normal time. If possible please would you send
them to school in the coloured t-shirt of their house team.

Year 6 Leavers Assembly

This will take place on Friday 21st July at 9.10am. All Year 6 parents are
welcome to attend.

Music Report

We are very pleased to attach below a report of a very busy recent
schedule of Musical Events which has been enjoyed by pupils and
spectators alike.

Summer Holidays

This will be the last School Newsletter of this academic year.
Can | thank you all for all your support for our school and wish you all a
safe and happy holiday.

Have 3 Sreat

School will re-open on Tuesday
5th September at normal time.

More information can be found on our school website:-
www.carltonminiottacademy.org




Summer Music Concert

On Tuesday 20™ June, we celebrated the children’s
hard work with our Summer Music Concert. What an
amazing turn out and audience we had for our
musicians! We were so proud of how confidently the
children performed. Over 50 of our children took part
on the night, performing solos or duets on piano,

violin, guitar and saxophone. We also welcomed our
beginner recorder group and the CM School Choir.
Well done to all of you - you were amazing!

We were very fortunate to be able to welcome the
musical duo, ‘Travelling by Tuba’. To start the day,
we were taken Around the World in a 60 minute
concert. The whole school were captivated by the
musicians and the instruments they used. Some
children were able to try the instruments too. What
an entertaining and informative start to the day!

The Year 2, 3 and 4 children joined together before
starting the two workshops where they learnt a fun
song with actions. In their workshops, the children
were attentive as they were taught their rhythm
patterns and how to play their instruments ready for
their group Brazilian Samba or Mexican Salsa.

After the workshops, the children performed to the
rest of the school. As they performed, they watched
the conductor carefully so they knew when to play
and responded to the instructions. They looked so
professional. Both groups sang their ‘Bala’ action
song, which they taught the rest of the school.

Teaching staff said that they thought ‘it was the best
music group we have ever had at school!” | would
certainly agree! Travelling by Tuba, we hope you will
visit us again.

Choir — Hambleton Grange Care Home

On Thursday 13" July our Choir walked to Hambleton
Grange Care Home. We were made very welcome by
everyone. The Choir sang their hearts out and some of
the residents joined in with our singing. When asked
about their visit and singing, Phoebe said, “l really
enjoyed that they looked so happy throughout our
performance.” Mollie added, “l really enjoyed it
because it made them smile!”™ Well done Choir for
sharing your enthusiasm with the community.

Earlier this year, we applied for a grant from the
UMUK. We were very lucky to be awarded £500 to
spend on musical instruments from Universal Music
UK Sound Foundation! We have updated some of our
glockenspiels and managed to buy three mini
keyboards as well as some lovely colourful handbells.




YORK CITY FC

TALENT HUB

THIRSK SCHOOL & SIXTH
FORM COLLEGE

FOR:
® School Years 7-11

® Talented Male & Female
Players

YOU WILL RECEIVE:
® Study at Thirsk School

® 4.5 hours of football
development per week

¢ Coaching delivered by
YCFC Academy coaches

EMAIL: talenthub@yorkcityloolbaliciub.co.vk Inb-A0|
OR REGISTER YOUR INTEREST NOW %@
STUDY TRAIN PLAY

York City Talent Hub, based at Thirsk School, are currently looking at pupils who will be in Year
6 next year. Please click on the link below to register your interest or contact; tal-
enthun@yorkcityfootballclub.co.uk

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=42aJSZMIFUC kaXyT-fvMp-
rAEUMWEFpPkKTEF20tDWA1UNKhPOENZTTIHTDVEVEXHQVIBV1ISMOZEUS4u



https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=42aJSZMIFUC_kaXyT-fvMp-r4EUMWFpPkTEF2OtDWA1UNkhPOENZTTlHTDVEVExHQVlBV1lSM0ZEUS4u
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=42aJSZMIFUC_kaXyT-fvMp-r4EUMWFpPkTEF2OtDWA1UNkhPOENZTTlHTDVEVExHQVlBV1lSM0ZEUS4u

fun & exercise
o all Primary
'- :? '“' School childRen

per athlete

Fri 28th July &%

10am-3pm

Scruton cricket pitch

Wrap around care

oo,
. . vy _"ﬁ'—?e“ / -~
We operate in a COVID-secure environment o

Along with Matty Brown, former
North East Premier League batsmen
and Level 1 coach, the kids will R e
have a fun-packed day learning the “ﬁé{"

fundamentals of cricket and athletics with Your child will need: =
Glen Hilton, athletics coach and former * Sun cream * Cold drink f

England international athlete. Packed lunch * Hat

W more geatal contact s |an l'll' 14

hiltonglen444@gmail.com




fun & athletics
for all Primary
B School childken*

per athlete

8 week course
11am-12 noon

(‘ Mini Movers athletes will

learn the fundamentals of
athletics over a 8 week course.
«5 This will include: running,
jumping, throwing, baton relays
and endurance running.
For more details contact Glen Hilton:

hiltonglend444@gmail.com

Location address: Scruton Cricket Club, Station Rd, Scruton, Northallerton DL7 OQN




